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Being confident of this very thing, that He who has begun a good work in you will complete it until the day of Jesus Christ!
- Philippians 1:6

HOPE FOR THE WORLD HIGH SCHOOL:                                                                                                                                      
After three years of sharing space with another school in the village, we are happy to announce that the high school students and teachers are so 
excited to finally move into their new building! The building is now complete with 3 large classrooms, a kitchen, and bathrooms. The driveway, 
recreation pad and a drainage system for the rainwater are currently under construction. Next, we have two retention walls that will need to be built 
and a roof structure over the recreation pad. Thank you to all who have helped to make this vision a reality. Many have given financially towards the 
purchase of land, construction materials and labor, and continue to support the monthly operating budget of the school. You are a blessing to so many 
here in the village of Tatumbla. The students, who may never have had the opportunity to have a quality high school education, now have a chance 
to get a better-paying job and/or continue their educational dreams to attend technical school or college. Education plays a big part in helping the 
country as a whole recover from the cycle of poverty by leading in their economic growth. Below is a letter from a student who graduated last year 
from the school. May you be as blessed by reading this as we were. 
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MANNA PROJECT:                                                                                                                                      
The Manna Project is back in full swing as schools have now opened up to a regular schedule after the pandemic. The ministry supplies over 18,750 
meals for the students in 11 schools, meals for the senior adult program, and many needy families in Tatumbla. Please continue to pray as the food 
prices have increased tremendously due to the economy situation and high fuel prices. Thank you to all who give to this project, which has opened 
doors to share the gospel of Jesus to so many. Since the beginning of this ministry in Tatumbla, we have seen 855 salvations! Praise the Lord!!!

TEAMS:                                                           
The Bold Springs Baptist Church Team from Greenwood, SC was the first team since the pandemic! Their commitment to come and serve despite all 
the hoops of new country entry requirements, is a testament of their love for the people here in Honduras and their desire to share the love of Jesus 
once again. God was glorified through their obedience and 98 precious souls were saved during their time of ministry here!  


